
Vulnerable Populations Interview Reminder Email

Dear _______________
You recently received an invitation to participate in an in-depth interview from the ICF International on behalf at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Division of Diabetes Translation. 
Thank you for agreeing to participate in the assessment of the National Program to Eliminate Diabetes Related Health Disparities in Vulnerable Populations program.  To help facilitate scheduling the interviews, please respond to the Doodle poll using the following link: 
[Insert link to Doodle poll] 

Please respond to this poll by [insert date] XX-XX-XXXX
[bookmark: _GoBack]At the close of the poll, you will receive a calendar invite confirming the date and time of your scheduled interview
Again, we thank you for your willingness to participate in this project. 

Sincerely,

Courtney Tucker, PhD
ICF International
courtney.tucker @icfi.com

404.321.3211


